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Thank you for kindly requesting to meet me as part of your visit to Brussels on 
20 January 2020.

I very much appreciate your willingness to conduct a constructive dialogue at the start of 
my term in office, and to discuss how Google’s commitments could contribute to the 
political priorities I identified for the new European Commission mandate 2019-2024.

Regrettably, I am unable at this time to give a positive reply to your request due to the 
prior commitments in my agenda on that day.

I thank you in advance for your understanding.

Yours sincerely,

Google

Email: i),soosle.com
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